
RAMS RECAP

Hello RPSA Families!

          What a fun week it was at RPSA! We loved
seeing everyone’s school spirit shine with lots of fun
outfits for spirit week. The greatest joy in our week
though was watching the donations table overflow
with generosity each day. Our students were so
excited to give back to our local community and we
can’t wait to deliver all of those donations to the
Restoration House, the Soup Kitchen, and the Care
Closet. Thank you for a wonderful November!

          Next week we will enjoy two days together
before a 5 day break over the Thanksgiving Holiday.
We are so thankful for all of our RPSA family and the
honor of caring for and educating your children
each day. We hope each of our students is able to
enjoy some time with family and a restful break
before we dive into what is sure to be a fun
December!

With RAMS Pride,
The RPSA Leadership Team
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We love celebrating our students when they’re caught showing RAMS Pride. We
look for students who are being safe, being responsible, being kind, or working

hard and try to highlight them with a “Shout Out”. Students receive a blue paper to
bring home and show off to their families. Their names are also included in the

weekly newsletter. The first time a student receives a shout out, they get to visit
the book vending machine too!

#RAMSPRIDE
Be Safe    Be Responsible

Be Kind    Work Hard

Ronnie E.
Reyna J.
Cadence L.
Charles A.
Luke A.
Mitchell J.
Coraline M.
Evelyn R.
Elliette S.
Tecumseh W.

Airan G.
Cam D.
Aaliyah B.
Roman H.
Harper P.
Jeremiah W.
Rae C.



SCHOOL SOCIAL WORKER
Meet our new

Ms. Sanchez joined the RPSA team
this week and started to get to
know our school. She brings a

wealth of knowledge and a deep
commitment to supporting students

and families. We are excited to
have Ms. Sanchez available to

support all of our students.
Welcome Ms. Sanchez!

My name is Yolanda Sanchez. I recently moved to Mount Pleasant
from New Jersey.  I have over 34 years of experience as a Social
Worker. I retired in June, but I’m not ready to hang up my Social Work
hat just yet. I am enjoying my first few days at RPSA; getting to meet
the students and staff and seeing the innovative activities that are
going on in the building.  I love that creativity is encouraged here and
that the curriculum and programs are student driven.  Everyone has
been very welcoming and helpful.  I can’t wait to get started and be a
part of these activities myself! I hope to bring a lot of great ideas,
resources and projects to the school. On a personal note, I enjoy
several hobbies, including cooking, baking, decorating and fashion. I
look forward to sharing that with everyone.



was a huge success! We will

continue to collect coins through

next week - let’s see if we can fill

the 4 gallon jug!

Renaissance Public School Academy

GIVING WEEK





Second Annual FREE Community

Gratiot-Isabella RESD
1131 E. Center Street

Ithaca, MI 48847

Dine in or drive thru meals available.
For more information, please contact
Shelly Jones at 989-875-5101. 

It’s a community feast! 
Will you be there?






